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From: Ilene Schneller <ilene731@gmaii.com>
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 8:48 AM 20!? f 1 !1 R: 53
To: IRRC
Subject: DHS Regu!ationl4-540

I am writing on behalf of my daughter Dana who has Down’s Syndrome.
She works in a sheltered workshop which has greatly enhanced her life and gives me piece of mind.
She rides on the bus with her peers and works side by side with her peers.
For her to be in the outside work force and not have direct contact with her friends and the fear of failing
shouldn’t be an option.
The workshop is well supervised and we both feel that she is working in a safe and secure environment.
There are enough hours @ the workshop, where there might not be a private job.
Then she would have to be home alone for several hours.
Please take our children into consideration.

Ilene Schneller
113 Grandview Dr.
Warminster, Pa. 18974
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